
2l12/Le

Division of Mining and Reclamation

Denver, Colorado

Blake Tope

Re: M1995-095

To Whom lt May Concern:

As per our discussion on the phone, in regards to El Paso County not willing to sign the structure
agreement, the following information was asked to be submitted in replacement.

I Blake Tope on behalf of Hill Top Gravel am working fifty (50) feet or more from county
structures, simla Hwy, and am no more than a 3 to 1 slope or shallower slope.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns,

Blake Tope

7L9-313-7728

h il ltoperavel (agmai l.com

ry


